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Mandatory Masks for All Customers 

 

Effective Thursday, September 10, Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries will require all customers to 

wear a mask when shopping at Manitoba Liquor Marts or visiting the Casinos of Winnipeg or 

Shark Club Gaming Centre. 

Since the onset of the COVID-19 pandemic, Manitoba Liquor & Lotteries has made every effort 

to keep our retail stores and casinos safe for our employees and customers, most recently 

mandating masks for all Liquor Mart, Casinos of Winnipeg, and public-facing corporate 

employees.  

It’s important to remember that a face mask does not replace physical distancing requirements. 

As per public health recommendations, please maintain a 2-metre (6-foot) distance whenever 

possible while visiting our locations.  

If you are experiencing any symptoms, or are self-isolating, please do not visit your local Liquor 

Mart or Casino of Winnipeg. It’s up to all of us to do what we can to reduce the spread of 

COVID-19. 
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